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School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 
 

Flamingos 91.4% Kingfishers 95.3% Jackdaws 94.8% Hummingbirds 96.4%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.5%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

Celebration Assembly Teachers will be handing out awards at the start of the Christmas 

lunch on Tuesday so we can celebrate together as a school. We appreciate that some of you 

may be disappointed by this but we want the children to receive their awards before 

Christmas, and due to all the activities we have planned, we are unable to hold our usual 

assembly. 

Normal celebration assemblies will resume in the New Year.   
 

Paid Afterschool Club Bookings being taken for January.  Please complete the form and 

return to the Office as soon as possible. 
 

Bag2School This is an opportunity to clear out your clutter and raise funds for the School.  

Bags will be issued in the Spring Term and can be brought into School from Monday 27th 

January.  They will accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: Men’s, ladies’ and 

children’s clothing, paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around), handbags, hats, bags, 

scarves and ties, jewellery, lingerie, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen, household 

curtains, household towels, household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers).  

They DO NOT accept: Duvets and blankets, pillows and cushions, carpets, rugs and mats 

(including bath, shower and toilet mats), soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, School 

uniforms with and without logo, corporate clothing and workwear, textile off cuts, yarns or 

threaded material. 
 

Happy Christmas The staff and I hope you have a wonderful Christmas holiday with your 

children and wish you all the best for 2020.  Thank you for your support in 2019. 
 

Swimming – Jackdaws Please note that there will be swimming on 18th December for 

Jackdaws. 
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Teacher led Afterschool Clubs Please find attached form for completion and return by 

6th January 2020. 

 

ParentMail Please ensure that all payments are made up to date before the end of term. 

 

Breakfast Club Breakfast club children raised £50.00 at the school fair and will be 

purchasing stationery for the school.   On the 16th,  17th and 18th December they will be 

showing a film and hosting a round the world breakfast each day.  You can make your normal 

breakfast club booking through ParentMail. 

 

Uniform Orders Please note the following: Friday 13th December – last date to place 

orders. Monday 16th December - last date for deliveries to be sent to the school before the 

end of term. Deliveries will begin again week commencing 6th January  

 

Bedtime Stories Advanced notice that there will be a Bedtime Stories Café on 15th 

January.  More details to follow. 

 

Parking Please can we ask that you do not park on the zigzag lines and you are mindful of 

other road users and our neighbours when dropping off and collecting your child/children. 

 

Homeless charity Mrs Osborne will be providing us with a box in Reception for you to 

donate any tinned food, shower gel, wet wipes etc for the homeless in Norwich.  Just pop your 

donation in the box in the School Office.  Thank you. 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Space Centre visit 16th December. Yr 6/5/4/3 to be at school for 6.15 a.m. 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 17th December 

Christingle Service 18th December 

No afterschool club Wednesday 18th December 
 


